
From: Justin Hancock <jhancock@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/28/2014 12:37:34 PM
Subject: RE: Nomination Packet

Hey Katherine,

Just sent you a separate email reply to this, but also wanted to mention -  UPS just dropped off the photo frame cards 
about five minutes ago. I'm going to walk one over for you so you can look at it. I only ordered 100 this first time so 
we can review size and quality before putting in a full order. If you're good with it, I'll bring the rest. If we need to 
change something, let me know and I'll make adjustments before placing the next order.

Thanks!

Justin

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 11:57 AM
To: Justin Hancock
Subject: FW: Nomination Packet

Justin,
Hope all is well.
Can you take a look at the attached packet.
We have completed the text. Can you look at the nomination form with the seal and see if you can make the seal 
lighter?
It seems to dark. Call me if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 11:47 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine 
Subject: Nomination Packet

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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